




PROGRESS IS MADE ON REPLACING THE 
DUNLAP WELCOME SIGN

The Dunlap Grants Committee has big plans for Dunlap’s welcome 

sign, located along Hwy 30 at the golf course. The Committee 

continues to get closer to the end goal of replacing the worn sign with 

a new LED sign, but it has taken a lot of time, considerations, and 

seeking of funds.

The previous sign was originally installed in the early 90’s by DCDC and The previous sign was originally installed in the early 90’s by DCDC and 

served the community for many years as a message board. The 

Committee sees benefits in installing an LED sign that will be 

eye-catching and allow the ability to be updated remotely. Also, it will 

allow for multiple messages to rotate through as opposed to just one.

Recently Larry, Jerry and Lanette Malone donated their time and Recently Larry, Jerry and Lanette Malone donated their time and 

equipment to remove the worn out sign and landscaping. The 

Committee has considered things like sizing, pricing, landscaping, DOT 

regulations, ongoing management, etc. 

The new sign has been ordered and the Committee hopes to have it The new sign has been ordered and the Committee hopes to have it 

installed by the end of April. Thank you to the Iowa West Foundation, 

the City of Dunlap, DCDC, Malone Bulldozing, Danny TenEyck, RIley 

Kafton, John and Karen Giovanetti, Corey and Ashley Donscheski, 

Kaitlin Wille, Dana and Susan Sturgill, Frank and JoEtt Cogdill, and Leo 

and Theresa Malone for contributing towards a new sign!
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A GOAL FOR 200 NEW DCDC MEMBERS.
FOR THE FUTURE OF DUNLAP.

Where the membership money goes:

  • Sustainable salary of the DCDC Director position, (Jill Schaben is currently in this role.)

What the Director does for Dunlap:

  • Grant writing! Dunlap’s had over $350,000 in grant wins in the last year!

  • Business recruitment!  • Business recruitment! Pharmacy, Chiropractor, Physical and Mental Therapy!

  • Park and Pool improvements! Swimming pool heater, shade structures,
   basketball court surfacing, trees, electric power to the shelter houses, pickleball
   net, and more coming soon!

  • Volunteer recruitment and recognition! Helps organize the 4th of July
   Parade and Celebration, established the Dunlap Flower Club, recognizes
   individuals with the “That’s How It’s Dun” program.

  • Sharing information!   • Sharing information! Updates the community calendar and website, drafts
   important press releases shared to the Dunlap Reporter and the Dunlap, Iowa
   Facebook page, manages community sign at Golf Course. (New one coming!)

  • City support! Press releases to better inform the community, help develop
   renderings for projects, fundraise and obtain quotes for betterment projects.
 

  • School support! Initiated Boyer Valley PTO and helped raise money for
   25 new trees at the elementary!   25 new trees at the elementary!

Do you have $150 or more that you would be willing to commit annually for the 

betterment of Dunlap? If so, thank you!

Please send your membership check to DCDC / PO Box 33 / Dunlap, IA 51529

or pay using venmo by scanning the QR code at right.




